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/M 17 Batterg Place

New York
October 6, 1919,

Dear Mr, liayne:
With reference to your letter of the 8th
ultimo and to Philadelphis report No.3339 on the
steamer "LUXE%LI&E“, I enclose herewith 2 letter dated the
26th ultimo received from the Surveyors from which it will
be seen that the bulkhead stiffeners are ss approved.
Yours mithi‘ully,

F, A. lisyne, Esq,,
LONDON,

WISIS-0I3 ¢






